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“Hardin Construction Company, LLC, 1380 West Paces Ferry Road
Atlanta, GA 30327, 404-264-0404, F404-264-3514

Tony Strickland, CSFM May 20, 2005
Athletic Construction, Inc.

3744 Turkwood Drive

Oakwood, GA 30566

Via:  Mail
Re: Atlanta Falcons Training Camp Reconstruction and Additions
Dear Tony:

I welcome the opportunity to express to you my gratitude and satisfaction of your
performance in the construction of Atlanta Falcons Training Camp Reconstruction and
Additions. Although no one will ever see the attention to details at complexity of the
process you did to provide the finished product you installed, as is it is over looked with
the enormity of the entire scope of work at the Falcons Facility, there certainly wouldn’t
be the appreciation of the fields that is there if you hadn’t done what you did so well. It
is clear to me that you are an expert in your field, constantly sharing your knowledge and
experience to deliver the highest quality product to Hardin Construction and the Owner
on not only your specific scope of work but also the project in general. The site and
other unique elements to this project posed numerous difficulties, all of which you
approached with a positive attitude and practical thinking. When time and scheduling
constraints were tight, you stepped up and accepted the challenge. It is a pleasure to
partner up with a like-minded professional that strives for quality and customer
satisfaction.

I hope that this project was able to expand your already vast knowledge of the athletic
field industry and lead to future opportunities. Please feel free to use me as a reference,
as I can attest to the exceptional ability of Athletic Construction, Inc.

Sincerely,

Hardin Construction Company Inc
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August 20, 2004

Tony Strickland

Athletic Construction, Inc.
3744 Turkwood Drive
Oakwood, GA 30566

Via:  Fax & Mail
Re: Atlanta Silverbacks Park, Phase I
Dear Tony:

I welcome the opportunity to express to you and any of your potential clients my
gratitude and satisfaction of your performance in the construction of Atlanta Silverbacks
Park, Phase 1. Although no one will ever see the product you installed, as is it is covered
by a sea of artificial turf, there certainly wouldn’t be the appreciation of the fields that
there is if you hadn’t done what you did. It is clear to me that you are an expert in your
field, constantly sharing your knowledge and experience to deliver a quality product to
the Owner on not only your specific scope of work but also the project in general. The
site and other unique elements to this project posed numerous difficulties, all of which
you approached with a positive attitude and practical thinking. When time and
scheduling constraints were tight, you stepped up and accepted the challenge. It is a
pleasure to partner up with a like-minded professional that strives for quality and
customer satisfaction.

I'hope that this project was able to expand your already vast knowledge of the athletic
field industry and lead to future opportunities. Please feel free to use me as a reference,
as I can attest to the exceptional ability of Athletic Construction, Inc.

Sincerely,
CHOATE CONSTR?]ON COMPANY

c/é//’:

* Seth Ellington
Project Manager

Choate Construction Company
8200 Roberts Drive ® Suite 600
Atlanta, GA 30350-4147
(678) 892-1200 © Fax (678) 892-1202
www.choateco.com



